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• Our audit was finalized this reporting period, and submitted to the Federal Audit 

Clearinghouse. 

• After a long unsuccessful search to find a replacement for Nadia’s position, as she 

continued to work remotely, we determined that this is a good fit for now, and I am 
happy to say that Nadia will continue to work for the City in the same capacity remotely. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 


